
ONLINE 
4.30 - 6.00pm

Wednesday 7th February
Friday 9th February
Tuesday 13th February
Thursday 15th February

tosca.keppler@universityofgalway.ie

CHOOSE
THE DATE  

Be part of the
Healthy
Workplace
Framework
website
expansion WHY SME’S?

The evidence is clear that Healthy Workplaces
are good for employees, business and the wider
community, but the reality is that it is
challenging for SMEs to embark on their Healthy
Workplace journey, considering their own
unique circumstances and constraints. 

The Healthy Workplace website aims to be a vital
resource to aid organisations, and particularly
SMEs, in ensuring their workplace is supportive
and promotes the health of their employees. 

THE PROCESS
Each consultation will be no longer than 90 minutes with
approximately 10 participants. The format will be a
roundtable discussion where all participants can share their
ideas and brainstorm together. A researcher from the
University of Galway will facilitate the discussion using a
semi-structured guide of questions that aim to capture your
views on the navigability and usefulness of the website and
how we can ensure it responds to your unique needs in
bringing wellness to your organisation. 

JOIN US TO CO-DESIGN
THE WEBSITE
The Department of Health, in
collaboration with the University of
Galway, are looking to consult with
SMEs to inform the expansion of the
Healthy Workplace Framework
website. 

As an SME, your insights and
recommendations will ensure that
the website provides everything you
need to become a Healthy
Workplace, and that the resources
offered are helpful, valuable, usable,
and easy to find.

Small & Medium
Enterprises Let Your
Voices Be Heard! 

EMAIL TO
CONFIRM 

www.healthyworkplace.ie

Get familiar with the website at
www.healthyworkplace.ie


